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Helapet are delighted to announce the appointment of John Blight as Managing Director of the 

Company. John has overseen the continued growth of the Helapet brand since being appointed as 

General Manager in 2008. Since then, he has successfully forged the company’s continued 

competitiveness against challenging market conditions, and his promotion comes in recognition of this 

achievement. We would like to offer John our congratulations, and look forward to continued success in 

2012. 

John : “I will be taking up this appointment at a very exciting time for Helapet. 2011 has been a year of 

solid growth for the business. We will be moving to new, larger premises early in 2012 and this will give 

us the opportunity to expand even further and develop new products and new markets. I am really 

looking forward to it. ” 

 

 

John Blight 


